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Question No. 58

Senator Ludlam asked the following question at the hearing on 19 October 2009:

(a) Has the Commission investigated the potential for criminals to produce counterfeit Tamiflu at a
time of pandemic? (b) In relation to the Commission’s report on serious and organised crime and
pandemics, does the report specifically address the issue of counterfeit medications being imported
into Australia? (c) Can the Committee be provided with a copy of the report, or part/s of the report
which can be made publicly available? (d) What date was the report prepared?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

a) Yes.

b) Yes.

c) The public report is available on the ACC website at
www.crimecommission.gov.au/publications/horizons/_files/horizons_03_pandemic.pdf.

d) The report was finalised on 19 November 2008.


